

Executive Board Meeting
23rd Session
4-5 November 2015
Kofi Annan Conference Room
UNAIDS Building
Geneva, Switzerland

Resolution n° 2

Malaria and Areas for Intervention: Expanding access to preventive chemotherapy in pregnant women

Having considered the analysis presented by the Secretariat during EB23, the Executive Board supports the need for UNITAID to focus strategically on "expanding access to preventive chemotherapy in pregnant women" with a view to securing a substantial impact on the Global Goals for access to malaria preventatives for pregnant women.

The Executive Board requests the Secretariat to launch appropriate calls for proposal within this Area for Intervention and to present progress on implementation to the Policy and Strategy Committee.

The Board's endorsement of this Area for Intervention has no budgetary implications.

Marta Maurás Pérez

Vice-Chair of the UNITAID Executive Board